
Item C1
Recognition of Robert Holmes, Computer Programmer, Finance 
Department for 35 Years of Service with the City
The Mayor and City Council will recognize Robert Holmes, Computer Programmer in the 
Data Processing Division of the Finance Department for his 35 years of service with the City 
of Grand Island. Mr. Holmes was hired on March 9, 1970 as an Accountant and was 
promoted on December 1, 1972 to Business Manager. On July 14, 1980 Mr. Holmes moved 
to Operations Manager of Data Processing and became Director of Data Processing on 
August 1, 1990, with a title change to Data Processing Manager on February 7, 1994. He 
then moved to Computer Programmer on October 6, 2003. We congratulate Mr. Holmes for 
his dedicated service to the City.
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